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May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
         Year 3 Greek Enrichment Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As part of our History theme ‘Gods and Mortals’, we have managed to successfully secure   
‘Portal to the Past’ to come in to school on Monday 6th June for an exciting Greek               
Enrichment Day. 
 
During the workshop the children will : 

 Re-enact great wars and debates. 

 Experience first hand weaponry. 

 Role play, bringing the Greeks to life! 
 
The cost of the workshop will be £6.50.  We would also like to encourage the children to 
come to school dressed as an ancient Greek.  (An old sheet would make a great toga!) 
 
Please find attached some dressing up ideas for inspiration. 
 
As the school no longer takes cash payments, your child now has an online account 
where you give consent and make a payment. You will have previously received login            
details for your child’s account. Please contact the office if you haven’t yet received 
this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Longmore & Mrs Kitson 
 


